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Child Protection Policy

At Caringbah Redbacks Football Club (CRFC),
the safety, wellbeing, and welfare of children
and young people is our highest priority.

We are committed to maintaining a safe, supportive environment
for all participants - from players, coaches, officials, volunteers, or
spectators.

As an affiliated member of Football NSW and the Sutherland Shire
Football Association, CRFC fully upholds and implements the
Child Protection Policies and guidelines of these governing
bodies, as well as those of relevant government agencies.

There are serious legal obligations for anyone working with or
engaging with individuals under the age of 18 - including referees,
players, and coaches. CRFC takes these responsibilities seriously
and expects all members to do the same.

To support this commitment, the CRFC Executive Committee
appoints a Member Protection Information Officer (MPIO) to act
as a point of contact for any child safety or member protection
concerns.

Member Protection Information Officer (2025):
Andrew Lawler

Ph: 0401712 487

Email: MPIO@redbacksoccer.com.au




